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7 January 2019 

 

Australian Electoral Commission 

By email only to: industrial.elections@aec.gov.au 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Response to Post-election report: E2018/106 24 December 2018 

I note that the Post-election report for the recent scheduled election (E2018/106) identifies a 

number of rules that are difficult to apply/interpret, namely Rules 8 and 15. 

I note that an application was recently made to the Fair Work Commission for amendments to 

the Rules of the Master Builders Association of the ACT to be made (R2018/260 and R2018/313), 

which is yet to be finalised. 

It is also the intention of the Master Builders Association of the ACT to undertake a 

comprehensive review and update of its Rules prior to the next scheduled election in 2019. This 

review and update will take into consideration the issues raised by the AEC in the Post-election 

report, and will address any outstanding concerns from previous elections.  

If you have any queries please contact me on 02 6175 5900. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ashlee Berry 
Legal & Compliance Director 
 


